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Your
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Your
Email pinkmingo49@gmail.com

Your
Phone 5038514479

Street 296 Gerth St NW
City Salem
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Zip 97304

Message

Dear City Council: I want to object to a portion of the upcoming code change
regarding eliminating the off-street parking requirements for development adjacent
to a transit line. This is a faulty law and should not be adopted into Salem's code as
a community development standard. The City of Salem has no control over the
Transit District. The transit lines are not determined by the City. The times of the
bus stops are likewise not controlled by the City. Therefore, the City has no control
over changes the Transit District makes. This impacts Salem's proposed minimum
standards negatively. If transit lines and timing are changed, the development
would be left with inadequate off-street parking, There is no way to go back and
require that off-street parking to be brought up to minimum standards. The City
should have objected to this law when it was first proposed by the State
Legislature. There is no way the City can require that the Transit District maintain
specific lines and times. Therefore I urge you not to enact this provision. Thank
you for your consideration in this matter. Sincerely, Lynnette Martino 296 Gerth
Avenue NW Salem, OR 97304
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